
 
Online events especially for parents & carers interested in finding out more 

about university in general and the University of Oxford 

 

The Access Team at Trinity College, University of Oxford, are offering two online sessions for parents 

and carers in November 2022. Please feel free to book tickets to attend one or both of the following 

sessions: 

Session 1 For Families - a guide to university                                                          

Thursday the 3rd November at 6-7pm with optional 30 minute live Q&A until 7:30pm 

This session will be of interest to parents and carers of students in Years 10, 11 and 12 and 

will be particularly useful for those who did not attend university themselves or who feel they 

would appreciate updated university information and guidance. 

In the session, we will focus on effective ways parents and carers can support their child’s 

progression to higher education. We aim to build confidence and knowledge about what a 

parent and carer's role is in the process of a university application and to clarify the benefits 

and costs of going to university. We will also touch on some aspects of the University of 

Oxford. 

There will also be a live Q&A with some current undergraduate students who'll share some of 

their own experiences and answer any questions parents and carers may like to ask. 

Session 2 For Families - a guide to the University of Oxford and the application process 

Monday the 7th November at 6-7pm with optional 30 minute live Q&A until 7:30pm 

This session will be of interest to parents and carers of students in Years 10, 11 and 12 and is 

particularly useful for those wanting to hear specifically about the University of Oxford and 

the application process.  

In this session, we will also focus on effective ways parents and carers can support their 

child, should they decide to apply to the University of Oxford in the future. We aim to build 

confidence and knowledge about what a parent and carer's role is in the process of a 

university application and to clarify the benefits and costs of going to the University of 

Oxford.  

There will also be a live Q&A with some current undergraduate students who'll share some of 

their own experiences and answer any questions parents and carers may like to ask. 

Please go to Eventbrite to book both or your preferred options – click HERE                                      
* Please note this exclusive event is intended for parents/carers of children in state secondary schools only.                                            
**Bookings accepted up to 5pm, two days prior to each event 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ox4ox-families-a-guide-to-university-supporting-your-child-tickets-433616387287

